
BIRMINGHAM CYCLE REVOLUTION - HAMSTEAD PARK AND CHERRY ORCHARD RECREATION GROUND

Consultation Results

No
Do you support the 
proposals? If not, do you have an alternative route? Comment

1 Partially Yes

Why does the western end finish at a "No Cycling" 
walkway from Hamstead Road throughto The 
Greenway and Beauchamp Avenue? The route 
should carry on parallel to the walkway and end up at 
the entrance to the Greenway. Fom there cyclists and 
walkers can continue up along the River Tame path to 
the Sandwell Valley. Also, I trust the section after the 
railway bridge to the Perry Hall Playing Fields will be 
resurfaced, as its a grassy muddy section at the 
moment!

New route follows the existing desire line and links the route to 
the train station. We are currently investigating linking this section 
of the route to River Tameway to Sandwell Valley Country Park. 
Also further improvement works have just been completed at 
Perry Hall Playing Fields

2 Yes No comment

3 Partially Yes

Excellent. BUT Crossing the old Walsall Road at this 
point is dangerous for families with children on bikes. 
Can we have a Toucan Crossing Please.

Highways engineers are currently looking into pedestrain 
crossing proposal at Hamstead Hill

4 Yes No comment


